
 

 

November 20, 2024 
 
Don Monin 
SPIG Industry, LLC 
14675 Industrial Park Rd. 
Bristol, VA 24202 
 
RE:  SPIG Gating End Terminal (SGET) Approval 
 
Mr. Monin: 
 
SPIG Industry, LLC has requested ODOT approval of the SGET anchor assembly system.  Based on 
information previously supplied, ODOT approves the SGET anchor assembly system for use on ODOT 
projects. 
 
The SGET will now compete with other Type E anchor assembly systems.  The SGET system is to be 
assembled, installed, and refurbished in accordance with the manufacturer’s instructions and the plan 
insert details posted on the Office of Roadway Engineering approved products web page. 
 
This approval requires you to notify the Standards Engineer of any known problems with the product’s 
design or in-service performance.  If problems are encountered and are substantiated by FHWA, other 
states, in service performance evaluation or ODOT evaluation, any product may be unilaterally removed 
from the approval list. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Don P. Fisher, P.E. 
Roadway Standards Engineer 
Ohio Department of Transportation 
Mail Stop 1230 
1980 W. Broad St. 
Columbus, OH 43223 
614.387.2614 


